
This is a  
CyberFirst world.
Get them into it.

In a few months,  
their team takes on  
our girls’ competition.
In a few years,  
they’re joining  
the team that  
defends the  
UK online.
The CyberFirst Girls’ Competition 2020:
A free national challenge for Year 8* girls  
who love problem-solving.

Register teams from  
2 December 2019 at  
cyberfirst.ncsc.gov.uk/ 
girlscompetition

*Year 9 in Northern Ireland, S2 in Scotland.




